
  

 

 
 
 
Nov. 8, 2021 
 
Mr. (MSgt) Davis 
Junior ROTC 
Choctawhatchee High School 
110 Racetrack Road, NW Fort Walton Beach, FL 32547 
 
Subject: Expression of Appreciation 
 
Dear Mr. Davis: 
 
The AC-119 Gunship Association held its 21st reunion at the 
Four Points Destin-Ft Walton Beach from October 6 – 10, 2021. 
Our Association’s Vietnam Veterans truly needed to have this 
reunon, to help us preserve our history as we rekindle our 
frienships. 
 
You and the Cadets did an outstanding job as our Honor 
Guard for the Sat. night awards banquet. They are 
“sharp troops”, and I enjoyed meeting them. We are 
honored that you all could particpate, adding to the 
success of this event. 
 
Please share this letter of appeciation to all those 
members that helped support our reunion. 
 
Continued success! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Michael J. Drzyzga 
President 
(WEAPONS!!) 
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